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Reza Alaghehbandan

From: Don MacDonald

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2007 4:24 PM

To: 'barbara.blake@lgheaith.ca'; 'jBudgeli@cwhc.nl.ca'; 'carole.daiton@centra!health.nl.ca';
'sherry. frea ke@centralhealth. nl. ca'; 'karen. ca rroll@lghealth.ca';
'hellensparkes@westernhealth.nl.ca'; 'kenjenkins@westernhealth.nl.ca';
'kweku.dankwa@lghealth.ca'

Cc: 'Heather.Predham@easternhealth.ca'; Reza Alaghehbandan; Reza Alaghehbandan

Subject: ER Testing - Communications

Hello All:

This is a just a note to let you know that Dr. Reza Alaghehbandan (NLCH!) may be contacting you in the next few
days to discuss communication activities in your region with respect to reporting results for ER/PR testing.
Assisting Dr. Alaghehbandan in these discussions will be Heather Predham from Eastern Health. Thank you
again for your continue support as we move towards completing our work for the Ministry of Health.

Don MacDonald
Director, Research and Evaluation
Newfoundland and Labrador

Centre for Health Information
Phone: (709) 752-6008
Fax: (709) 752-6011
Donm@nlchLnl.ca
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